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LETTER OF GRATITUDE 

 

Yogyakarta, June 05, 2024 

 

Dear Arini Sabrina 

 

On behalf of Journal of Religion and Linguistics, Editor in Chief, Ajar Pradika 

Ananta Tur., would like to express his appreciation and thankfulness for the excellent 

participation as an administrative editor on the publication Volume 1, Issue 1, March 

2024 (see Editorial Team | Journal of Religion and Linguistics (ascee.org)). 

We heartily express our gratitude for your contribution in maintaining the high 

standard of the journal. 

 

SincerelyYours, 

 

 

Ajar Pradika Ananta Tur 

Editor in Chief of JoREL 
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